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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Andy McKinley [amckinley@grandmarina.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 4:29 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Case Transfer to RWQCB  FUEL LEAK CASE NO. RO0002911

Hi, Steve. 
  
I need to confirm that you have received a request to transfer the above captioned case to the San Francisco RWQCB 
and if so, have you agreed to do so, and further, when I can expect the transfer to take place. 
We are trying to redevope the property and the purchase agreement we have with the buyer specifically states that the 
closure has to come from the RWQCB, not Alameda County. The buyer is holding us to the letter of the contract, and a 
closure letter from the county will not suffice.  
We are waiting on the closure letter in order to close the purchase. We have already gone beyond the originally agreed 
upon purchase date. I would appreciate any consideration you might allow in order to get this taken care of as 
expeditiously as possible. 
  
Thank You. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Andy 
  
_____________________________________ 
Andy McKinley 
General Manager 
Grand Marina 
2099 Grand Street 
Alameda, CA 94501 
(510) 865-1200  
  
  
  


